From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Tracy. Mary; Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Mandatory Insurance for Attorneys
Date: Friday, August 7, 2020 2:30:46 PM

From: Tom McDonough [mailto:thomas.mcdonough@frontier.com]
Sent: Friday, August 7, 2020 1:29 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Mandatory Insurance for Attorneys

Dear Justices:

Please be advised that | am opposed to mandatory insurance as proposed. | do carry insurance, but
the reasons for the present proposal are not sound in my view. The members and the BOG have
spoken against it and so do I. My bar number is 11110. Thank you, Tom
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Thomas F. McDonough
McDonough's Law Office
510 Bell Street
Edmonds, WA 98020
Ph: 425-778-8555

Fax: 425-778-8550

Email: thomas.mcdonough@frontier.com
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